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Due to the effects of the COVID-19 pandemic and government guidance, we have 
had to make some changes to the programme in order to mitigate against risks to 
health and to give you the best possible academic experience in the circumstances. 
We will continue to monitor and respond to the changing public health situation. The 
changes are: 
 

 Most whole-year undergraduate lectures are likely to be delivered online 
(depending on absolute numbers involved and on demands on space) though, 
where safely possible, it is intended that in-person teaching will be the norm 

 Any elements of the course that involve ensemble performance will be 
conducted in accordance with the government guidelines in force at the time 
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